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Ottawa, 1st April 1915.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the

20th ultimo and note that a number of Indians desire that the

Department will purchase for them a small reserve north of

the Canadaoufic Adilway property near Missanabie.

Enclosed herewith is aÕlue print plan showing a tract

of land south of Missanabie on Dog Lake which the Department

purchased in 1904, for the use of the Indians. I shall be

obliged if you will inform me what objection, if any,there is

whom you refer

to the Indians using this tract of land. I shall also be

obliged if you can necessain and inform me what use is being

made of the said tract of land.

Your obedient servant,

Wm

Aest. Deputy and Secretary.

P.H.Godsell Esq.,

Janager,Hudson's Bay Company,

Missanabie, Ont.
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